
Brookland Planning Commission Special Meeting April 17, 2018 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairman Steve Phillips.  Commissioners present:  Ralph 

Crain, Jerry Blair, and Earl Owens.  Absent were: Tara Reed, and Linda Anderson Reece. 

Chairman Steve Phillips opened discussion about the requested replat for the Greystone Development 

on Hayes Street to match the structures to the adjacent development.  It was noted that the plans had 

been reviewed in detail by all commissioners and no concerns were voiced.   

Chairman opened the discussion to the floor with no discussion from the floor.  Jerry Blair made a 

motion to approve the replat as discussed with a second from Ralph Crain.  Being no more discussion, 

the motion was put to a vote.  The motion passed unanimously 4-0 with Chairman Steve Phillips voting 

in order to make a quorum. 

Being no more discussion, Chairman Steve Phillips entertained a motion to adjourn.  The motion was 

made by Ralph Crain and seconded by Jerry Blair with all commissioners being in favor. 

 

 


